
Rummel Reader
BY: LARRY GONZALES  GK.

To know Him is to Love Him. If you love Him you will know Him!
I am please to announce that we will be having our Awards Ceremony separate from the installation 
of officers. It promises to be a fun filled evening with a lot of deserved recognition. This event will be 
held on Saturday May 28th starting at 7pm. We will have dinner followed by the Awards 
Ceremony. I am also happy to announce that we have our first winner of our new Scholarship 
Award (Duyen Hoang ). I had the honor of issuing the Scholarship Award at Chalmette High 
Schools Honors Banquet on Monday May 9, 2011. our upcoming May meeting and Election will be 
held on Saturday, May 21st starting at 9:30am. Please don’t forget and we look forward to having 
you attend this very important meeting as we will elect our new incoming officers for 2011-12. and 
remember, you must be in attendance to accept a nomination for office. You also must have your 
updated membership card with you to vote.
As I wind down my 2 years of Service as Grand Knight of our Wonderful Council, I would like to say 
Thanks for all of your support. I have been humbled by the experience of being a part of such a 
wonderful organization. I must say that the success of any organization is gauged by the people of 
that organization and Rummel Council has been blessed with a truly wonderful group of individuals 
that come together as one to serve the many needy charities, and especially our community. I am 
so proud and blessed to have been surrounded by such a special group of people. Thank you and 
May God continue to Bless You for the work you do.

With Love,

You’re Grand Knight Larry Gonzales

DGK Ruben Saavedra – Why not this year!

Last weekend your Council representatives attended the annual Meeting of the Louisiana State Council, the 
convention, as it commonly known.  We had four members of our Council seated on the convention floor when 
the State Deputy Brother Ronnie Boudreaux recognized Rummel Council for its Japan Relief program held at 
the La. Crawfish Festival.  We were all asked to stand while our Brothers and our Clergy gave us a rousing 
round of applause.  This was a very touching moment for all of us and a tribute to a great  Knights of 
Columbus Council.  Thanks to all of you for your help with this great program and with all the other many 
programs that we have conducted this year.  

Please be sure to note the meeting date and time below for our May General Business Meeting. 

Non nobis Dominie, non nobis, sed Nominie tuo da Gloriam!
Not to us Lord, not to us, to your Name be the Glory!

May Important Dates:

May 21st. starting at 9:30am will be our general business meeting and 
election of officers.
May 28th. Starting at 7pm will be our Awards Banquet.



June Important Dates:

June 9th starting at 7:30 will be our general meeting
June 25th starting with the 4pm mass will be our installation of officers

Loving God, Help us remember the birth of Jesus, 
that we may share in the song of the angels, 
the gladness of the shepherds, 
and worship of the wise men. 

Close the door of hate
and open the door of love all over the world. 
Let kindness come with every gift and good desires with every greeting. 
Deliver us from evil by the blessing which Christ brings,
and teach us to be merry with clear hearts. Amen.
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